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From the desk of DG Gordon Mulder:  A 
look back, a look forward. 
There has been a meeting, a meeting and a 
meeting.  The first was a dg/multiple club 
meeting in New Ulm – with Springfield and 

Morgan, the second was a dg/club meeting with the Westbrook Li-
ons Club, and the third was a meeting with the GLT, GMT, and GST 
leaders of 5M3.   Phone app Siri is a wonderful guide, getting one to 
an address where you have never been before.  
 

The club visits are designed to pass information both to the club, and 
from the club up and onward.  If your club wants a DG visit, call 507
-601-8359.   We will get you on my calendar. 
 

The meeting with the leadership, membership, and service leaders 
was mainly focused on the lack of Lions becoming leaders in 5M3, 
and how to correct that.  Who do you ask to step up, and how to mo-
tivate, and why do members become reluctant to step up to a small 
challenge?  
 

International President Douglas X. Alexander said, “I always believe 
we have a purpose here in life other than just what we can do for 
ourselves.”   We need to help others.   
 

The deadline to sign up for RLLI – Regional Lions Leadership Insti-
tute – has been extended to the middle of September.  This is a tre-
mendous opportunity for all 5M3 Lions to learn about leadership 
roles and opportunities.  Yes, there is a cost of time and monies, but 
between the rebate one receives when finishing the course, a little 
help from the club and district—the cost to the individual in dollars 
is minimal.   If you think it is too much, call me—I’m sure we could 
work something out. 
 

We, the district, still need a few people to fill district cabinet in the 
trustee position of foundation member in the Diabetes foundation 
and the Vision foundation, also a chairperson of the Special Olym-
pics committee.  Just a little involvement goes a long way to help. 
The District Childhood Cancer committee project of edge tie blan-
kets is still going strong.  When Project chair Diana Kuehl gets the 
kits bought and our 5M3 name embroidered on them, she will get 
them sent out to the clubs for the tying process.  Don’t forget to send 
monies to Diana K. for the purchase of the blanket kits. 
 

LCIF is in the final year of 'Campaign 100' fund raising.  The funds 
raised go to disaster relief, environmental projects, diabetes research 
and training, water projects, childhood cancer research, and youth 
training.  Any one project, by itself, is a worthy cause, but altogether 
the causes multiply for a greater need.  
 

Membership continues to be an issue.  Call Don Kuehl for member-
ship ideas and /or how to get involved with the NAMI -- now GMA 
(Global Membership Advantage).  Increasing district membership 
has been a district goal for many years, and this year is no differ-
ent.  However, I cannot do it alone.  I have heard rumors of reviving 
the old program of 'Each one, bring one!'  Wonderful idea, all we 
have to do is ask, and ask again, and ask again, and keep on asking 
everyone. 
 

Gustav Mahler stated, “Tradition is not the worship of ashes, but 
rather the preservation of fire.” 

The question becomes, where or what is your fire? 

It is a good day to be a Lion.  Serve with pride, with the Lion Pride. 
DG Gordon Mulder 

From the Global Service Desk:  
 

PDG David Janssen is taking the 
Global Service Team position on 
the 5M3 cabinet We need to do 
more service reporting on the 
MYLION website. 
5M3 has 6 clubs that did some 
reporting out of 36 clubs. There 
are 25 service activities reported 
and there has been more not  

reported. Let's improve the numbers by October 1.  
      I received my District Report from Lions International. 
It’s shows the status of where we are at with clubs report-
ing on MyLion.  Wow there is a lot of red on those reports 
… red is not good!! It’s been a tough year due to covid 19, 
but clubs are mostly back doing service projects. Let’s get 
more clubs to submit reports.    
      It’s going to be a hot day so a lot of us will be indoors. 
A phone call, e-mail, or maybe a visit to a club president 
or secretary to encourage or help them submit their service 
reports on MyLion would be a cool project to do today.  If 
needed, ask your DG to help, or VDG, or Zone Chair that 
know the president or secretary of the club that needs to 
submit reports. We have only 6 Lions Club that have done 
any reporting on service activities. The Clubs reporting are 
Jasper,  Marshall, Morgan, New Ulm, St. James and     
Tracy.  CONGRATULATIONS to these Lions Clubs! 
Let’s see if we can double the amount of clubs reporting 
by the time the next newsletter comes out..  
 

Make Your Service Count!! 
 

      Help Lions International tell our story by reporting 
your service on MyLion. Many Lions feel that reporting 
their service is not important. That’s not true! We need all 
clubs to report their service. Here are answers to your 
questions on why to report: 
·     How often should clubs submit service reports on 
MyLion? Monthly. This is a requirement by Lions Interna-
tional. 
· What should be submitted? All service projects which 
include volunteer hours and number of people served by 
the project. Also, report all donations given out by the club 
along with funds raised. 
·     Why report? The impact of our reporting on People 
Served, Service Activities, Volunteer Hours, Amount Do-
nated, and Amount Raised by Lions is used to show the 
influence Lions have in our District, our Multiple, the 
United States and Internationally. 
       Example: You may think the 100 eyeglasses your club 
collected is not worth reporting. Well, if every club in a 
District with say 50 clubs did the same 100 x 50 clubs = 
5,000 eyeglasses collected. These eyeglasses can help 
5,000 people. Now, multiply that 5,000 number by 12 Dis-
tricts for our Multiple and you can see how the totals add 
up. The same calculations can be done for $100 donated to 
a food shelf or for the 100 hours your club members 
worked on an environmental service project, a cancer ser-
vice project, a diabetes service project. 
 

    LET'S IMPROVE SERVICE REPORTING      
 

 Thanks for helping out 
 GST David J. 
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           July 1, 2021-June 30, 2022 

It is VERY important that the District Governor visits 
EVERY Lions Club in his/her District.  Please send 
this form to DG Gordon Mulder or   contact him via 
email to set up your club visit. 

Today’s Date: ______________ 

Club Name: _____________________ 

Name/Location of Meeting: 
_______________________ 

Address/Directions to Meeting place (Very Important):  

___________________________________________
_________________________________________ 

___________________________________________
_________________________________________ 

Dates in order of preference: 1st: __________   

2nd ____________  Time meeting begins: ______  

If a meal, when does it begin? _________ 

Will new members be inducted by DG? _________      

New Officers Installed? ____________  If yes, please 
have all information on hand or forward to the DG be-
fore the meeting.                 

Is this a joint meeting with other Lions Clubs? ____ 
Who?:______________________ 

 

Contact Name_______________________________ 

 

Telephone# _________________________________  

 Send to: Gordon Mulder, 1631 175th St.    
    Luverne MN 56175          
507-283-2861   gordonmulder@yahoo.com 

PEACE POSTER KIT DEADLINE 
TO PURCHASE FROM LIONS 
INT’L SHOP IS OCTOBER 1ST. 
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Greetings Lions, 
We have extended the deadline to register for 
RLLI to September 19th. 
We are also lifting the prohibition of 1st and 2nd 
VDGs attending. 
If you have not attended RLLI in the past please 
consider attending this session. 
All applications must be submitted to the District 
Governor. 
After September 19th the District Governor will 
notify the Lions from their District of their ac-
ceptance. At that time the accepted Lion will need 
to send a check for $150 to the District Governor. 
I am also attaching a narrative as to why you 
should attend RLLI. 
Please circulate this information as well as the ex-
tended deadline as broadly as possible. 
Thanks and have a great day. 
Lion Dennis 

 

Dennis W. Kelly III, PDG 

MD5M Global Leadership Team Coordinator 
dkellylion@gmail.com 

h 651-337-2976 

 

mailto:dkellylion@gmail.com
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To have your Club listed on the sponsor page, 
send your $40.00 to District Treasurer, Denise 
Nelson at 405 S St, Morgan MN 56266  Memo 
line: Newsletter Sponsor.   

NOTE: Clubs can be sponsored in more than 
one box. 

MEMBERSHIP UPDATE 

June 30, 2020……….1,082      

July 31, 2021…….….1,025       

YTD Members Added: 6 YTD  

Members Dropped: … -7 YTD   

Net Loss/Gain: -1 

36 clubs 

Retention is the key  to keeping your 
membership numbers.  You cannot run 
your programs without your members.  
Talk to them, see what keeps them and 
what makes them leave.  Meet their 
needs. 

KINDNESS MATTERS SERVICE AWARD 
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IMPORTANT MESSAGE: 

DISTRICT 5M3 IS IN NEED OF 
1VDG AND 2VDG  ASAP!! 
⊚⊖⊏A⊝⊏≪⊝⊞⊏⊚≪⊟⊚≪⊞⊙≪⊙⊘⊏≪⊙⊐≪⊞⊒⊏⊝⊏≪
⊓⊗⊚⊙⊜⊞A⊘⊞≪A⊘⊎≪⊐⊟⊖⊐⊓⊖⊖⊓⊘⊑≪
⊜⊙⊖⊏⊝.≪≪ 
⊍⊙⊘⊞A⊍⊞≪⊚⊎⊑≪⊎A⊠⊏≪⊙⊜≪⊎⊑≪≪≪≪≪≪
⊑⊙⊜⊎⊙⊘.≪⊞⊒⊏Y≪⊡⊓⊖⊖≪⊒⊏⊖⊚≪⊡⊓⊞⊒≪
A⊘Y≪⊍⊙⊘⊍⊏⊜⊘⊝≪Y⊙⊟≪⊗AY≪⊒A⊠⊏.≪≪
⊙⊟⊜≪⊎⊓⊝⊞⊜⊓⊍⊞≪⊓⊝≪⊍⊙⊟⊘⊞⊓⊘⊑≪⊙⊘≪
Y⊙⊟≫ 
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New Ulm Lions Pizza Ranch Tip Night 

July 26, New Ulm Lions bussed tables at New Ulm Pizza 
Ranch's "Tip Night". The Lions received all the tips plus a   
percentage of the proceeds for their efforts. "Thank You" to all 
who came to eat at the Pizza Ranch and to store manager, 
Brenan, for making this event  successful. 

Pictured left to right, Lion Gunner Volk; Lion Hunter Volk; 
Pizza Ranch manager, Brenan; Lion Brennan Moldan and Lion 
Keith Richter. 

Springfield Area Lions held a Flight Pancake Breakfast Aug. 1st. 
Several visitors from other Lions Clubs stopped in for food and 
socializing. Springfield Lion Deb Rasset helped oversee the event. 

Left: Springfield Area Lion Deb R 

Above: Morgan Lion Gaylen E 

Tracy Lions Sue and Larry M 

Hadley Lions Darren and Lisa S 

  HELP WANTED!! 
1st Vice District Governor 

2nd Vice District Governor 

 

CHAIRS NEEDED FOR: 
  -DIABETES FOUNDATION  

  -INTERNATIONAL EXCHANGE 

  -PUBLIC RELATIONS 

  -SPECIAL OLYMPICS 

  -DENTAL INITIATIVE 
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Westbrook Lions welcomed DG Gordy and Lioness 
Lois Mulder to their annual picnic. DG Gordy installed 
officers during the ceremony. 

Granite Falls Lions Club getting ready to serve Burgers and Brats at their 
2nd Feed of the summer season. 
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New Ulm Welcomes New Member 

Lion Gerry Horner was inducted into the Lions of New 
Ulm on Aug. 12, 21 by 5M3 District Governor Gordon 
Mulder. 

Pictured L-R: New Ulm Lions Club 1st Vice President 
Brad Kirk, Lion Gerry Horner, DG Gordon Mulder and 
Lion Gerry’s sponsor, Lion Keith Richter.  

Welcome Lion Gerry! 

New Ulm Lions Walk        
Virtually to D-Feet           
Children's Hearing Loss 

The Lions Club of New Ulm 
and friends participated in the 
2021 Annual Lions "D-Feet 
Children's Hearing Loss" walk 
virtually on Sat., June 5, 21 at 
the U of M Landscape Arbore-
tum, Chaska MN. Over $131,000 was raised for the Lions Children's Hearing Center at the University of Minnesota. The 
Lions Club of New Ulm donated $1,000 to this event. This event was sponsored by the Lions Multiple District 5M Hearing 
Foundation. Lions Multiple District 5M encompasses Minnesota, Manitoba and Western Ontario. 

Above Left: L to R Back: Mike Keim, Sara Keim, Lion Sue Keim, Jen Horstmann, Jeff Horstmann. Front: Josie Horstmann 
and Jacob Horstmann. 

Above Right: L to R back: Lions Glen Setterholm, Bob Schirlinger and John Micheel. Front: Lions Diann Warta and Sue 
Harder. 

Hadley Lions gave out candy during Slayton Prairie Days Parade on Aug. 21. Their new banner showing what Lions 
are about was displayed on a trailer pulled by PDG Al Husfeldt. The banner will be displayed during Lions events in 
the future. 



 

12 

3rd Wed; 6:00 pm      
Community Center   
Lion Dan Fischer, Pres. 

3rd Tues; 6:30 p.m.   
Hadley Community Ctr 

Lion Lisa Saner, Pres. 

1 & 3 Mon; 6:30 p.m.   
American Legion                

Lion Caitlyn Krueger, Pres. 

1st Mon; 6:30 p.m.    
Vesta Café                       

Lion Jim Penske, Pres. 

1 & 3 Mon; 6:30 p.m.   
Trolley’s Bar & Grill                      
Lion John Berends, Pres. 

3rd Mon; 6:30 p.m.    
Fulda Sr Citizens Ctr 

Lion Duane Gehl, Pres. 

1st Mon; 6 p.m.    
Church of Christ       

Lion Gary Wassman, Pres. 

1 & 2 Thurs; 6 p.m.    
Turner Hall             

Lion Diann Warta, Pres. 

2 & 4 Tues; 6 p.m.   
Bello Cucina’s  

Lion Jackie Meyer, Pres. 

2nd Mon; 6 p.m.    
Multi-Purpose Bldg   
Lion Dewayne Hage Pres. 

2 & 4 Wed; 6:30 p.m.    
Jack Slades              

Lion Alan Saffert, Pres. 

2nd Thur; 7 p.m.    
Knotts Corner          

Lion Dennis Plaetz, Pres. 

1st Mon; 8 p.m.     
Senior Center          

Lion John Madson, Pres. 

1st Wed; 6:00 pm      
Eagles Club #320        

701 1st Ave S St. James 
Lion Mark Collier Pres. 

4th Mon; 6:30 p.m.     
Lions Community Ctr 
Lion David Simonsen, Pres. 

4th Tues; 6:30 p.m.    
Lake Wilson Legion  
Lion Linda Johnson, Pres. 

1st Thurs; 6:30 p.m.    
Jeffers City Hall        
Lion Ron Knoll, Pres. 

3rd Mon; 6 p.m.      
Pizza Ranch             

Lion Roger Bloomgren, Pres. 

3rd Tues; 7 a.m.    
Friendship Café        
Lion Jim Lynner, Pres. 

2nd Thurs; 6:30 pm     
American Legion      
Lion Joel Pingeon, Pres. 

2 & 4 Mon; 7 p.m.   
Sherburn Legion       
Lion Nate Kilma, Pres. 

 

2nd Mon; 6 p.m.      
Pizza Ranch             

Lion Steve Cattnach, Pres. 

Bringing the District news to you! 
If your  Club is not listed, be sure to send in $40.00 to  

District Treasurer, Denise Nelson at 405 S St, Morgan MN 56266.   
Memo line: Newsletter Sponsor.   

NOTE: Clubs can sponsor more than one time! 

 

2 & 4 Mon; 6:15 pm      
Jackson Legion  

Lion Phil Handevidt, Pres. 

2nd Mon; 6:00 p.m.    
Comfrey Comm Ctr  

Lion Gary Richter, Pres. 

1st Tues; 6:05 p.m.      
Sleepy Eye Golf Club 
Lion John Cselovszki, Pres. 

2nd Mon; 6:30 p.m.    
PK Egan’s  

Lion Gene Bies, Pres. 

 

  

2nd Mon; 6:30 p.m.   
The Caboose 

Lion Larry Muenchow, Pres. 

3rd Mon; 7 p.m.    
Stonewall Bar & Grill 

Lion Bob Quissell, Pres. 


